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Regarding Julie Clark’s statement of current law regarding address changes,
current law does not require a person to obtain a new license whenever he or she moves
from the address shown on the license.  See s. 343.22 (2) (b), stats.  Do you want to
correct this legislative oversight to reflect DOT’s (apparent) practice?

I do not understand how this draft affects DOT’s authority under s. 343.20 (1) (c),
stats.  Please clarify DOT’s concerns.
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